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  2001 IEEE International Symposium on
Computational Intelligence in Robotics and
Automation Hong Zhang,2001
  Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd
Edition Al Sweigart,2019-11-12 Learn how to code
while you write programs that effortlessly perform
useful feats of automation! The second edition of
this international fan favorite includes a brand-
new chapter on input validation, Gmail and Google
Sheets automations, tips for updating CSV files,
and more. If you've ever spent hours renaming
files or updating spreadsheet cells, you know how
tedious tasks like these can be. But what if you
could have your computer do them for you? Automate
the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd Edition teaches
even the technically uninclined how to write
programs that do in minutes what would take hours
to do by hand—no prior coding experience required!
This new, fully revised edition of Al Sweigart’s
bestselling Pythonic classic, Automate the Boring
Stuff with Python, covers all the basics of Python
3 while exploring its rich library of modules for
performing specific tasks, like scraping data off
the Web, filling out forms, renaming files,
organizing folders, sending email responses, and
merging, splitting, or encrypting PDFs. There’s
also a brand-new chapter on input validation,
tutorials on automating Gmail and Google Sheets,
tips on automatically updating CSV files, and
other recent feats of automations that improve
your efficiency. Detailed, step-by-step
instructions walk you through each program,
allowing you to create useful tools as you build
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out your programming skills, and updated practice
projects at the end of each chapter challenge you
to improve those programs and use your newfound
skills to automate similar tasks. Boring tasks no
longer have to take to get through—and neither
does learning Python!
  Microsoft Project 2019 For Dummies Cynthia
Snyder Dionisio,2019-01-22 Keep projects on track
Microsoft Project 2019 is a powerhouse project
management, portfolio management, and resource
management tool. Whether you’re a full-time
project manager or manage projects as part of a
larger set of duties, Microsoft Project 2019 For
Dummies will get you thinking and operating at the
level of a project management guru. Written by a
noted project management pro, this book covers the
ins and outs of Microsoft Project. Throughout the
book, you’ll find project management best
practices and tips for keeping any project on
schedule and under budget. Reference the full set
of Microsoft Project 2019 features Learn to think
like a project management professional Get into
the nuts and bolts of Project for better
productivity Create a task schedule that keeps a
project moving Identify the golden rules that keep
projects on track With Microsoft Project 2019 For
Dummies, you’ll soon get a grip on all the
powerful features of this popular project
management software. No matter your level of
training or experience, this book will show you
how improve your project management with Microsoft
Project 2019.
  Conference Proceedings ,2003
  Mastering Regular Expressions Jeffrey E. F.
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Friedl,2002 Introduces regular expressions and how
they are used, discussing topics including
metacharacters, nomenclature, matching and
modifying text, expression processing,
benchmarking, optimizations, and loops.
  Overhaul Steven Rattner,2010-09-13 A uniquely
informed investigative account of one of the
biggest financial crises of President Obama’s
early administration During his first year in
office, President Obama faced the possibility of
more than a million lost jobs as GM and Chrysler
headed for financial ruin. He joined forces with
Treasury Secretary Tim Geithner and economic
advisor Larry Summers in a historic government
intervention to keep these two auto-industry
giants afloat, working against a ticking clock and
fielding vocal opposition from free market
champions along the way. It's from this vantage
point that former New York Times financial
journalist Steven Rattner witnesses a new
administration's grace under pressure in the face
of gross corporate mismanagement—a scenario rich
in hard-earned lessons for managers and executives
in any industry.
  The Promise Jonathan Alter,2010-05-18 Barack
Obama’s inauguration as president on January 20,
2009, inspired the world. But the great promise of
Change We Can Believe In was immediately tested by
the threat of another Great Depression, a
worsening war in Afghanistan, and an entrenched
and deeply partisan system of business as usual in
Washington. Despite all the coverage, the
backstory of Obama’s historic first year in office
has until now remained a mystery. In The Promise:
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President Obama, Year One, Jonathan Alter, one of
the country’s most respected journalists and
historians, uses his unique access to the White
House to produce the first inside look at Obama’s
difficult debut. What happened in 2009 inside the
Oval Office? What worked and what failed? What is
the president really like on the job and off-
hours, using what his best friend called a Rubik’s
Cube in his brain? These questions are answered
here for the first time. We see how a surprisingly
cunning Obama took effective charge in Washington
several weeks before his election, made trillion-
dollar decisions on the stimulus and budget before
he was inaugurated, engineered colossally
unpopular bailouts of the banking and auto
sectors, and escalated a treacherous war not long
after settling into office. The Promise is a fast-
paced and incisive narrative of a young risk-
taking president carving his own path amid sky-
high expectations and surging joblessness. Alter
reveals that it was Obama alone—feeling lucky—who
insisted on pushing major health care reform over
the objections of his vice president and top
advisors, including his chief of staff, Rahm
Emanuel, who admitted that I begged him not to do
this. Alter takes the reader inside the room as
Obama prevents a fistfight involving a
congressman, coldly reprimands the military brass
for insubordination, crashes the key meeting at
the Copenhagen Climate Change conference, and
realizes that a Senate candidate’s gaffe about
baseball in a Massachusetts special election will
dash the big dream of his first year. In Alter’s
telling, the real Obama is an authentic,
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demanding, unsentimental, and sometimes
overconfident leader. He adapted to the presidency
with ease and put more points on the board than he
is given credit for, but neglected to use his
leverage over the banks and failed to connect well
with an angry public. We see the famously calm
president cursing leaks, playfully trash-talking
his advisors, and joking about even the most taboo
subjects, still intent on redeeming more of his
promise as the problems mount. This brilliant
blend of journalism and history offers the
freshest reporting and most acute perspective on
the biggest story of our time. It will shape
impressions of the Obama presidency and of the man
himself for years to come.
  Project Management for Modern Information
Systems Brandon, Daniel M.,2005-12-31 This book
describes and illustrates practices, procedures,
methods, and tools for IT project management that
address project success for modern times--Provided
by publisher.
  Improving Business Performance With Lean James
R. Bradley,2012-01-13 This textbook is a concise
introduction to the essential concepts and tools
used in the Lean method of improving business
processes; it constitutes a sufficient toolkit to
enable a reader to successfully improve business
processes in their workplace. While Lean was first
applied in manufacturing, arguably evolving out of
the Toyota Production System, it is now applied
widely to service and administrative processes as
well. Lean, in comparison with other business
improvement processes such as Six Sigma, relies on
intuitive concepts rather than complex
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mathematics. Thus, a short, non-technical,
understandable, and engaging text can successfully
convey the essential principles of Lean and
empower the reader. Besides describing the
concepts of Lean, plentiful examples and brief
case studies illustrate the application of Lean in
different contexts including manufacturing,
healthcare, food service, administrative
processes, distribution, and retail. Besides
giving a clear idea of how to apply Lean in
various contexts, the examples illustrate which
Lean tools are most appropriate in the various
contexts. This book focuses on how to do Lean in
terms of what the Lean tools are and how to apply
them. What this book is not is an in-depth
coverage of other organizational issues associated
with the successful implementation of Lean.
Because these issues are important, very brief
coverage is included in the Section/Chapter
entitled Other Considerations in Lean. Each
subsection in this chapter would be extremely
brief and would outline the relevant issues, but
in no way would thoroughly discuss these topics.
References would be included here for those
readers who wish to pursue future study in this
area.
  The Big Book of Small Python Projects Al
Sweigart,2021-06-25 Best-selling author Al
Sweigart shows you how to easily build over 80 fun
programs with minimal code and maximum creativity.
If you’ve mastered basic Python syntax and you’re
ready to start writing programs, you’ll find The
Big Book of Small Python Projects both
enlightening and fun. This collection of 81 Python
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projects will have you making digital art, games,
animations, counting pro- grams, and more right
away. Once you see how the code works, you’ll
practice re-creating the programs and experiment
by adding your own custom touches. These simple,
text-based programs are 256 lines of code or less.
And whether it’s a vintage screensaver, a snail-
racing game, a clickbait headline generator, or
animated strands of DNA, each project is designed
to be self-contained so you can easily share it
online. You’ll create: • Hangman, Blackjack, and
other games to play against your friends or the
computer • Simulations of a forest fire, a million
dice rolls, and a Japanese abacus • Animations
like a virtual fish tank, a rotating cube, and a
bouncing DVD logo screensaver • A first-person 3D
maze game • Encryption programs that use ciphers
like ROT13 and Vigenère to conceal text If you’re
tired of standard step-by-step tutorials, you’ll
love the learn-by-doing approach of The Big Book
of Small Python Projects. It’s proof that good
things come in small programs!
  Scaling Your Startup Peter S. Cohan,2019-01-23
Know how your company can accelerate growth by not
only tapping into new growth vectors, but also by
adapting its organization, culture, and processes.
To oversee growth from an idea to a company with
billions in revenue, CEOs must reinvent many
aspects of their company in anticipation of it
reaching ever-higher revenues. Author Peter Cohan
takes you through the four stages of scaling:
winning the first customers, building a scalable
business model, sprinting to liquidity, and
running the marathon. What You'll LearnDiscover
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how founders keep their CEO positions by managing
the organizational change needed to reach the next
stage of scalingRead case studies that illustrate
how CEOs craft growth strategies, raise capital,
create culture, build their organizations, set
goals, and manage processes to achieve
themDiscover principles of successful scaling
through comparisons of successful and less
successful companies Use the Scaling Quotient to
assess your startup's readiness to growFollow a
road map for turning your idea into a company that
can change the world Who This Book Is For
Entrepreneurs, aspiring CEOs, capital providers,
and all other key stakeholders
  Getting Things Done David Allen,2015-03-17 The
book Lifehack calls The Bible of business and
personal productivity. A completely revised and
updated edition of the blockbuster bestseller from
'the personal productivity guru'—Fast Company
Since it was first published almost fifteen years
ago, David Allen’s Getting Things Done has become
one of the most influential business books of its
era, and the ultimate book on personal
organization. “GTD” is now shorthand for an entire
way of approaching professional and personal
tasks, and has spawned an entire culture of
websites, organizational tools, seminars, and
offshoots. Allen has rewritten the book from start
to finish, tweaking his classic text with
important perspectives on the new workplace, and
adding material that will make the book fresh and
relevant for years to come. This new edition of
Getting Things Done will be welcomed not only by
its hundreds of thousands of existing fans but
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also by a whole new generation eager to adopt its
proven principles.
  The Alpha Masters Maneet Ahuja,2014-11-10 The
ultimate behind-the-curtain look at the hedge fund
industry, unlocking the most valuable stories,
secrets, and lessons directly from those who have
played the game best. Written by Maneet Ahuja, the
hedge fund industry insider, The Alpha Masters
brings the secretive world of hedge funds into the
light of day for the first time. As the authority
that the biggest names in the business, including
John Paulson, David Tepper, and Bill Ackman, go to
before breaking major news, Ahuja has access to
the innermost workings of the hedge fund industry.
For the first time, in Alpha Masters, Ahuja
provides both institutional and savvy private
investors with tangible, analytical insight into
the psychology of the trade, the strategies and
investment criteria serious money managers use to
determine and evaluate their positions, and
special guidance on how the reader can replicate
this success themselves. There are few people with
access to the inner chambers of the hedge fund
industry, and as a result it remains practically
uncharted financial territory. Alpha Masters
changes all that, shedding light on star fund
managers and how exactly they consistently
outperform the market. The book: Contains easy-to-
follow chapters that are broken down by strategy--
Long/Short, Event Arbitrage, Value, Macro,
Distressed, Quantitative, Commodities, Activist,
pure Short, Fund of Funds. Includes insights from
the biggest names in the trading game, including
Ray Dalio, Marc Lasry, Jim Chanos, Sonia Gardner,
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Pierre Lagrange, and Tim Wong. Features
contributions from industry icon Mohamed El-Erian
Many of the subjects profiled in this
groundbreaking new book have never spoken so
candidly about their field, providing extremely
provocative, newsworthy analysis of today's
investing landscape.
  Expert Oracle Indexing and Access Paths Darl
Kuhn,Sam R Alapati,Bill Padfield,2016-09-27 Speed
up the execution of important database queries by
making good choices about which indexes to create.
Choose correct index types for different
scenarios. Avoid indexing pitfalls that can
actually have indexes hurting performance rather
than helping. Maintain indexes so as to provide
consistent and predictable query response over the
lifetime of an application. Expert Oracle Indexing
and Access Paths is about the one database
structure at the heart of almost all performance
concerns: the index. Database system performance
is one of the top concerns in information
technology today. Administrators struggle to keep
up with the explosion of access and activity
driven by the proliferation of computing into
everything from phones to tablets to PCs in our
increasingly connected world. At the heart of any
good-performing database lies a sound indexing
strategy that makes appropriate use of indexing,
and especially of the vendor-specific indexing
features on offer. Few databases fully exploit the
wealth of data access mechanisms provided by
Oracle. Expert Oracle Indexing and Access Paths
helps by bringing together information on indexing
and how to use it into one blissfully short volume
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that you can read quickly and have at your
fingertips for reference. Learn the different
types of indexes available and when each is best
applied. Recognize when queries aren’t using
indexes as you intend. Manage your indexing for
maximum performance. Confidently use the In Memory
column store feature as an alternate access path
to improve performance. Let Expert Indexing in
Oracle Database 12c be your guide to deep mastery
of the most fundamental performance optimization
structure in Oracle Database. Explains how indexes
help performance, and sometimes hinder it too
Demystifies the various index choices so that you
can chose rightly Describes the database
administration chores associated with indexes
Demonstrates the use of the In Memory column store
as an alternate access path to the data What You
Will Learn Create an overall indexing strategy to
guide your decisions Choose the correct indexing
mechanisms for your applications Manage and
maintain indices to avoid degradation and preserve
efficiency Take better advantage of underused
index types such as index-organized tables Choose
the appropriate columns to index, with confidence
Blend partitioning and materialized views into
your indexing strategy Who This Book Is For All
levels of database administrators and application
developers who are struggling with the database
performance and scalability challenge. Any
database administrator involved with indexing,
which is any database administrator period, will
appreciate the wealth of advice packed into this
gem of a book.
  Web Based Enterprise Energy and Building
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Automation Systems Barney L. Capehart,Lynne C.
Capehart,2020-12-17 The capability and use of IT
and web based energy information and control
systems has expanded from single facilities to
multiple facilities and organizations with
buildings located throughout the world. This book
answers the question of how to take the mass of
available data and extract from it simple and
useful information which can determine what
actions to take to improve efficiency and
productivity of commercial, institutional and
industrial facilities. The book also provides
insight into the areas of advanced applications
for web based EIS and ECS systems, and the
integration of IT/web based information and
control systems with existing BAS systems.
  Dynamic SQL Edward Pollack,2018-12-27 Take a
deep dive into the many uses of dynamic SQL in
Microsoft SQL Server. This edition has been
updated to use the newest features in SQL Server
2016 and SQL Server 2017 as well as incorporating
the changing landscape of analytics and database
administration. Code examples have been updated
with new system objects and functions to improve
efficiency and maintainability. Executing dynamic
SQL is key to large-scale searching based on user-
entered criteria. Dynamic SQL can generate lists
of values and even code with minimal impact on
performance. Dynamic SQL enables dynamic pivoting
of data for business intelligence solutions as
well as customizing of database objects. Yet
dynamic SQL is feared by many due to concerns over
SQL injection or code maintainability. Dynamic
SQL: Applications, Performance, and Security in
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Microsoft SQL Server helps you bring the
productivity and user-satisfaction of flexible and
responsive applications to your organization
safely and securely. Your organization’s increased
ability to respond to rapidly changing business
scenarios will build competitive advantage in an
increasingly crowded and competitive global
marketplace. With a focus on new applications and
modern database architecture, this edition
illustrates that dynamic SQL continues to evolve
and be a valuable tool for administration,
performance optimization, and analytics. What
You'ill Learn Build flexible applications that
respond to changing business needs Take advantage
of creative, innovative, and productive uses of
dynamic SQL Know about SQL injection and be
confident in your defenses against it Address
performance concerns in stored procedures and
dynamic SQL Troubleshoot and debug dynamic SQL to
ensure correct results Automate your
administration of features within SQL Server Who
This Book is For Developers and database
administrators looking to hone and build their T-
SQL coding skills. The book is ideal for
developers wanting to plumb the depths of
application flexibility and troubleshoot
performance issues involving dynamic SQL. The book
is also ideal for programmers wanting to learn
what dynamic SQL is about and how it can help them
deliver competitive advantage to their
organizations.
  Parallel Programming Using C++ Gregory V.
Wilson,Paul Lu,1996-07-08 Foreword by Bjarne
Stroustrup Software is generally acknowledged to
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be the single greatest obstacle preventing
mainstream adoption of massively-parallel
computing. While sequential applications are
routinely ported to platforms ranging from PCs to
mainframes, most parallel programs only ever run
on one type of machine. One reason for this is
that most parallel programming systems have failed
to insulate their users from the architectures of
the machines on which they have run. Those that
have been platform-independent have usually also
had poor performance. Many researchers now believe
that object-oriented languages may offer a
solution. By hiding the architecture-specific
constructs required for high performance inside
platform-independent abstractions, parallel
object-oriented programming systems may be able to
combine the speed of massively-parallel computing
with the comfort of sequential programming.
Parallel Programming Using C++ describes fifteen
parallel programming systems based on C++, the
most popular object-oriented language of today.
These systems cover the whole spectrum of parallel
programming paradigms, from data parallelism
through dataflow and distributed shared memory to
message-passing control parallelism. For the
parallel programming community, a common parallel
application is discussed in each chapter, as part
of the description of the system itself. By
comparing the implementations of the polygon
overlay problem in each system, the reader can get
a better sense of their expressiveness and
functionality for a common problem. For the
systems community, the chapters contain a
discussion of the implementation of the various
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compilers and runtime systems. In addition to
discussing the performance of polygon overlay,
several of the contributors also discuss the
performance of other, more substantial,
applications. For the research community, the
contributors discuss the motivations for and
philosophy of their systems. As well, many of the
chapters include critiques that complete the
research arc by pointing out possible future
research directions. Finally, for the object-
oriented community, there are many examples of how
encapsulation, inheritance, and polymorphism can
be used to control the complexity of developing,
debugging, and tuning parallel software.
  Comprehensive Annual Financial Report Allegheny
County (Pa.). Office of the Controller,2000
  Silver Marches Ed Greenwood,Jason Carl,2002 This
accessory provides a wealth of highly detailed
information about one of the most popular regions
of the Forgotten Realms world. In addition to new
spells, monsters, magic items, and prestige
classes native to the region, Silver Marches also
includes a poster map and many detailed adventure
sites.
  Canada-U.S. Relations Carl Ek,2003 During the
1980s, the United States and Canada generally
enjoyed very good relations. The early 1990s
brought new governments to Ottawa and Washington,
and although Canada's Liberal Party emphasized its
determination to act independently of the United
States when necessary, relations between the two
countries continued to be generally cordial.
Canada's new Conservative government, under Prime
Minister Stephen Harper, is regarded as more
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philosophically in tune with the Bush
Administration than the Liberals were; some
observers believe that this compatibility may
facilitate bilateral cooperation.--Page 2.
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eBooks
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reader
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mysql installer
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installer 8 0
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installer web
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91 signature
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edition - Jan
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